Received 24th June, 1914,

Answered.

Extract from letter dated 23rd June, 1 914, roceived fromy e

Original letter with.

Vessel’s Name .. "OLWENY,

In revly to your letter of the 18th ultimo respecting
the steel schoonsr "OLWEN", there has been some del ay in
beginning this survey owing to some questions as 10 the new
gteel bulkhead which is required to be fitted to this vessel.

This is to-day agreed to and the survey will begin at onece.
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